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Payment Processing Fees Increase for  

Electronic Court Filing 
 
 
Convenience fees charged by the vendor that handles documents filed over the 
internet in Idaho state courts will rise slightly starting on July 15, 2021. 
 
Convenience fees for filers using a credit or debit card will increase from 3% to 3.5%, 
with a minimum fee of $1 per transaction. This fee will be applied for anyone making a 
payment with a card through the electronic filing system, whether they are an 
attorney or representing themselves.  
 
For information on e-filing, visit this link. 
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https://idaho.tylerhost.net/ofsweb

